
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday, July 14, 2015 

 

10:00 a.m. in 311 Cannon House Office Building 
 

Subcommittee on Border and Maritime Security 

 

Hearing  

 

“Securing the Maritime Border: The Future of CBP Air and Marine.” 

 

 

WITNESSES 
 

 

Mr. Randolph D. Alles 
Assistant Commissioner  

Office of Air and Marine  

U.S. Customs and Border Protection 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

 

The Honorable John Roth 
Inspector General 

Office of Inspector General 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

 


